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Wednesday 13th July 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The school year has nearly come to an end and we kept the 

best to last! 

 

On Wednesday 20th July, we will have the Year 6 graduation 

followed by a prom. For graduation we would like the children 

to dress up. For the ceremony, we will provide gowns and 

caps. We will also have a photographer taking pictures on the 

day to capture this important day for Year 6.  

 

The children will arrive normal time at 8.25am to ensure that 

gowns and caps fit well etc. Graduation ceremony will start at 

9.30am so please arrive promptly. We have asked children to 

bring maximum 2 guests to ensure that we have enough 

space for everyone. 

 

The prom will be in the afternoon during the school day where 

children will be socialising with their peers and enjoying a party 

in the hall. The school day will finish as normal at 3.15pm. 

 

If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please 

feel free to contact us. 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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